

August 14, 2008

Congressman Tim Walberg 317 W. Washington Ave. Jackson, MI 49201

Dear Rep. Walberg,

I am writing today to invite you to join me in pledging not to make automated phone calls or "robocalls" to constituents living in the 7th congressional district for the remainder of the 2008 campaign. I am also publicly asking third party groups not to use robocalls on my behalf.

As I'm sure you would agree, many voters find these calls to be extremely disruptive and downright annoying, as they often interrupt valuable family time during dinner hours.

People are tired of divisive political tactics, and out of respect for the democratic process, I think we should agree to offer voters something different this year.

With all of the challenges facing our state, businesses and workers deserve an honest and open exchange of ideas between the two of us about our respective plans for turning Michigan's economy around.

I hope you will accept my challenge, and I look forward to a spirited campaign.

Sincerely,

Mark Schauer

Mark Schaner



